Department of Health, Social Services & Public Satety
An Roinn Slainte, Seirbhisi Séisialta agus Sabhailteachta Poibli

From The Chief Medical Officer: Castle Buildings

Dr Henrietta Campbell Upper Newtownards Road
Belfast BT4 3S8J

Telephone:
Fax:

- E-Mail: henrietfa.campbell_

Medical Directors of Acute Trusts

26 March 2002

Dear Colleague
PREVENTION OF HYPONATRAEMIA IN CHILDREN

Further to my letter of 25 March please find attached postei's on the Prevention of
Hyponatraemia in Children. -

I would appreciate 1f you could ensure that these posters are disseminated within your Trust
to all wards likely to accommodate children. It is important that they are prominently

displayed 1n clinical rooms.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

HENRIETTA CAMPBELL (Dr)
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